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Hello,

FAO Laura Eastwood

| have replied to your first letter regarding this and | am still of the opinion that Whalley has
not got the infrastructure in place to cope with so many extra dwelling houses, it’s pure
madness what’s happening here. No Parking, No school places, No Police, No available
doctors, No surface water drainage. | could keep going,? But to what end, you just don’t
listen anymore, your information letters go out as a matter of course and with you notin a
position to reply or act on any remarks to suggestions returned due to the Government’s
policies. ... it's just a Pointless exercise.

Regards



